
Town Manager’s Update 
January 27, 2022

 
 
Announcements 
 

•  Starting Tuesday, February 1st, there will be a change to what is accepted as part of the single 
stream recycling.  We will no longer be able to accept #3, #4, #6, or #7 plastics.  Those 
plastics should be disposed in the trash stream. 
ACCEPTED plastics are #1, #2 and #5.  

• The Filing Period for Town Offices to be elected at Town Meeting being held on Tuesday, 
April 12, 2022 is Wednesday, February 23, 2022 thru Friday, March 4, 2022 at 5:00 PM. 

• The Department of Environmental Services will be holding a PFAS Virtual Public Meeting   
for Merrimack, Litchfield, Londonderry, Bedford, and Manchester on Wednesday, February 
2, 2022, from 6:30 to 8:00 PM, EST.  For more information please check the Town’s 
website tomorrow morning.   
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